
Submitter: Anne-Marie Eklund 

On Behalf Of: Cascades Academy Middle School Eco-Club 

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2978 

This bill passed through the House 53-3 and has resounding support from the 

citizens of Oregon. More wildlife crossings are needed in our State to protect our 

wildlife, property, and even our lives.  It is critical to pass this bill to prevent vehicle 

collisions with wildlife. 


